WHS Weekly Bulletin September 26-October 1



MONDAY, September 26, 2016

Picture Retakes - Auditorium - 8 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

- Late Start school begins at 9:45 a.m.
- LID: LIT 7:45 a.m.
- F.C.A. (Fellowship of Christian Athletes)-sports treatment room 9 a.m.
- RAK Club Room 601 3:05 p.m.
- Play practice auditorium 3 p.m.

TUESDAY, September 27, 2016

Wenatchee High School Open House- 5-7 p.m.

- New teacher meeting Dean's Den 7:30 a.m.
- Play practice auditorium 3 p.m.

WEDNESDAY, September 28, 2016

- Faculty meeting new commons 7:30 a.m.
- Confluence Health mentorship meeting W.H.S. commons 8:30 to 9:30
- New student brunch commons 9:30
- Play practice auditorium 3 p.m.
- Japanese Culture Club Rm. 156 3:15 pm
- Art Club Rm. 451 3:10 pm
- Football dinner old commons 5 p.m.

THURSDAY, September 29, 2016

- German Club Rm. 151 3:05 p.m.
- M.E.Ch.A Rm. 155 3:05 p.m.

• Play practice – auditorium – 3 p.m.

FRIDAY, October 1, 2016

Play practice – auditorium – 3 p.m.

t of athletic events, please athletic website at:

cheeschools.org/whs/athl

Wenatchee High School 2016-17

OPEN HOUSE

Tuesday, September 27 2016

5:00-5:45 BBQ for all grades and families.

5:30-7:00 Informational Booths (Commons)

5:45-6:00 New Bell Schedule Information (Auditorium)

6:00-7:00 Teacher Visitations
(Departments)

6:00-7:00 Presentations
(9th New Commons-10th LGI-11th Dean's Den-12th Auditorium)

7:00-8:00 Varsity Volleyball (Free Admission!)

Childcare available



Additional Notes:

Do you have questions about your senior's graduation status? Would you like to discuss your senior's future plans? Counselors will meet individually with every senior by the middle of October, but we'd be happy to have conversation with you as well. Feel free to contact the counseling office at 665-7618 to make an appointment.

Student Last Name Counselor

A-C Jean Sherwood D-H Will White I-M Tonya Luinstra N-Sa Doug Taylor Sb-Z Mary Howie

Wenatchee High School Students!

Do you want to learn more about job opportunities in Healthcare?

The 2016 Confluence Health High School Mentor Program provides students interested in a career in Health Sciences a 10 hour observational internship with a mentor in the work environment.

Interested students can visit Mrs. Anderson in room 359 or email her at anderson.katie@wenatcheeschools.org to learn more. An informational meeting with Confluence Health will be held on 8:30-9:30am Wednesday, Sept 28th in the New Commons. Please register to attend ASAP.



Support WHS by Supporting the Wenatchee High School Foundation.

The Foundation has given \$70,000 to WHS Student Groups and programs. Sign up today to keep the money flowing!

The WHS Foundation funds what PTSAs fund in elementary and middle school: student groups and instructional needs for academics, the arts and leadership.

 Enroll in the Fred Meyer Community Rewards Program. Fred Meyer is donating \$2.6M each year to nonprofits, based on where their customers tell them to give.



- · Go online to www.fredmeyer.com.
- Sign in or create an account using your Fred Meyer Rewards Card or phone number.
- Select Wenatchee High School Foundation for your Community Rewards.
- Then, every time you shop and use your Rewards Card, you are helping the Wenatchee High School Foundation earn a donation.
- Enroll in the eScrip Online Mall program so that a percentage of your on-line purchases go to the foundation.
 - Go online to www.escrip.com.
 - (Click on "sign-up", Select Wenatchee High School Foundation.) Follow the instructions for registering.



Install ForgetMeNot and you'll be reminded automatically whenever you're shopping
with a merchant who gives back. You'll earn for the Wenatchee High School Foundation.
It's free, saves money and easy to install.



***Interested in becoming part of our Equestrian Team? Come to the informational meeting on Wednesday, September 28, 2016 in room 259. ***

The first language proficiency test for Spanish (the STAMP test) is Friday, October 14, 2016. This is a half-day for students, so the test will take place at 12 p.m., just after lunch, in the LGI. If you are interested, you <u>must</u> register and pay \$17.50 in the A.S.B. office as soon as possible because <u>seats are limited</u>.

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Murie in the main office.

THE HOMEWORK CENTER is open!

Monday through Thursday

WHS Library - 3 p.m. to 5 p.m.